
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

12 March 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Non Uniform Day 

 

On Thursday 28 March we will be having a non-school uniform day with the theme 

‘It’s good to be green’.  Your child can attend school wearing green clothing, green 

accessories or non-school uniform.  If you would like to make a voluntary contribution 

of £1 this will go towards the development of our reward systems. 

 

Donations can be brought into school or made via School Gateway, our online 

payment facility.  If you have not already registered you can download the School 

Gateway app or visit the website www.schoolgateway.com.   

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Assistant Head of School 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

